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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 27th September 2024 
‘From small beginnings come great things’  

The parable of The Mustard Seed. Matthew 13: 31-32 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Thank You for Your Support! 
We would like to extend a big thank you to all parents and carers 
who attended our celebration assembly and supported our 
Macmillan Coffee Morning. It was wonderful to see so many of 
you there, and we are pleased to announce that we raised £27.50 
so far for this fantastic cause. We still have lots of delicious cakes 
left over, so we will have a cake sale after school today.  Your 
generosity and involvement are greatly appreciated! 
 

The Importance of Reading at Home 
We cannot emphasize enough how crucial it is for your 
children to read at home regularly. Hearing your child read, 
even for just 10-15 minutes a day, has a significant impact on 
their literacy development and confidence. This time is 
invaluable in supporting what they learn in school and building 
a lifelong love of reading. 

Online Safety 
In today’s digital age, it is vital that we work together to keep our children safe 
online. We encourage all parents to monitor their child’s online activity closely and 
to have regular conversations about internet safety. Ensuring that your child knows 
how to navigate the online world safely is a shared responsibility, and your 
involvement is key in reinforcing the guidance we provide at school. 

INSET Days 
20.12.24   24.02.25   
23.07.25   
 
Holidays 2024 -2025 

New/Changed 

 
Open                   Close  
Autumn 2024 
Thu 05.09.24     Fri 25.10.24 
Mon 04.11.24   Thu 19.12.24 
Spring 2025 
Mon 06.01.25     Fri 14.02.25 
Tue 25.02.25      Fri 04.04.25 
Summer 2025 
Tue 22.04.25      Fri 23.05.25 
Mon 02.06.25   Tue 22.07.25 

 
Diary Dates 
 
Fri 04.10.24  
Flu Vac Years R-Yr6 
Harvest Assembly 
2.30-3.15pm 
Tue 15.10.24  
Parent Teacher Consultation  
3.30 – 5.30pm 
Wed 16.10.24 Parent 
Teacher Consultation  
3.30 – 7pm 
Fri 25.10.24 School finishes 
for half term at 3.15pm 
Mon 04.11.24 School opens 
Tue 10.12.25 KS1 Nativity 
2.30 – 3.15pm for parents 
and young children  
Wed 11.12.24 KS1 Nativity 
2.30 – 3.15pm for adults 
only 
Wed 11.12.24 Last 
swimming session for KS2 
Thu 19.12.24 Xmas service 
in school hall 12.45pm 
Thu 19.12.24 School finishes 
at 1.30pm 
Mon 06.01.25 School opens 
 

Diary Dates 

https://bibliotecaepb.blogspot.com/2019/10/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Parent Teacher Association - PTA 
Join our PTA and help make a positive impact on your child's school experience. By becoming involved, you can 
support school events, strengthen our community, and contribute to enhancing the learning environment at 
Cadmore End School. Whether you can give a little time or a lot, every contribution makes a difference.  Our 
Teachers and Teaching Assistants are taking the lead in organising our Autumn Fayre this year, complete with hot 
chocolate, s'mores, a forest fire pit, a treasure hunt, and much more!  To learn more or to join, please contact 
Lianne Laynes, our School Secretary. We’d love to have you on board. Every helping hand makes a big impact—be 
a part of something special! 
 
Labelling School Clothing 
Please ensure that your child's name is clearly labelled on all items of clothing, including jumpers, coats, and PE 
kits. This will help us return any lost items to the right child quickly and reduce the number of unclaimed 
belongings. 
 
Upcoming Events:  

Flu Vaccination - Friday 4th October – We have the School Immunisation Team here to administer flu vaccinations 

to Year Reception to Year 6.  Please ensure you have opted in OR out for your child as per our email. 

 

Parent-Teacher Consultations – Tuesday 15th October, 3:30pm – 5.30pm & Wednesday 16th October, 3:30pm - 

7:00pm 

Parent Teacher Consultations will take place on Tuesday 15th October and Wednesday 16th October. These 

meetings provide a valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, celebrate achievements, and set goals 

for the remainder of the year. Please click here to book an appointment. 

 
Harvest Assembly We are excited to invite you to our Harvest 
Assembly on Friday, 4th October at 2:30 PM. This is always a lovely 
occasion where the children celebrate and reflect on the season of 
harvest. In support of the One Can Trust, we kindly ask for donations 
of non-perishable items to bring to the assembly. Your contributions 
will go to families in need within our community. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing you 
at the Harvest Assembly and continuing to work together for the 
success and well-being of your children. 
  

School Roles and Responsibilities for 2024-2025 

 

Role Names 

School Ambassadors Thea, Riley and Sophie W 

Nazareth Captains Phoebe and Masen 

Bethlehem Captains Amber-Rose and Gabriella 

Galilee Captains Ernest and Elise 

School Council Archie, Elise, Jorgie, Joshua, Anya and Kasper 

https://forms.office.com/e/VCVLbbgusv
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Forest School Rangers Amber-Rose, Edie, Lucy and Olive 

School Librarians Miah and Thea-Grace 

Class Award Name Reason 

1 Star of the Week Ariah For settling in so well to Class 1 and being such a kind and helpful member of the 
class. 

Maths  Rebekah For contributing so well in our maths lessons and showing good understanding. 

Writer  Mike For choosing to access the writing table and practise his letter writing all by himself! 

Values  Georgia For showing great empathy during tidy up time and always helping others. 

Class Award Name Reason 

2 Star of the Week Maive For having a great start to year 1. You are always willing to give something a try 
even if it’s tricky. 

Science  Rory Having a great understanding of animals and what they eat. 

Maths Sienna For doing great work in ‘greater than and less than.’ 

Writer  Tanner For using adjectives in your writing. 

Values  Sophie For being a great helper to your friends and teachers. 

Class Award Name Reason 

3 Star of the Week Penny For showing and excellent attitude in class and having a superb start to Year 3! 

Science  Henry For excellent work on weathering 

Maths  Lukas For working hard and maintaining a high level or work 

Writer  Lily For working very hard and making excellent progress. 

Values  Tony For showing great patience and empathy in helping his brother settle. 

Class Award Name Reason 

4 Star of the Week Ernest For a really positive attitude to learning since returning to Class 4 

Science  Sophie For your excellent contribution and attitude to learning during our ‘thermal 
insulator’ investigation this week. 

Maths  Mimi For your excellent focus and effort in lessons. 

Writer  Thea W For using powerful, descriptive words to describe Little Weirwold in your writing. 

Values  Logan For helping others and being really positive and helpful around the classroom! 

 

As always, have a lovely weekend. 

 

Warm regards 

Mrs Groom 

Headteacher 

 


